Dear colleagues,
We kindly invite you to participate in the following surveys:
1. Current practices regarding antibiotic prophylaxis before surgery
2. Implementation of the EAU guidelines on urological infections
3. Current practices regarding the management of asymptomatic bacteriuria in pregnancy

Please scan the QR code below to access the surveys.
We would greatly appreciate it if you could also share this invitation within your community.

Your participation will help us identify barriers and improve future clinical recommendations.

Thank you for your support!
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